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Haughton 
NewsMEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS 

 
Dear Parents and  
Carers, 
 
This week Classes 2, 3 & 
The Base went out to  
explore Shropshire as part of 
their topic work on óTime 
Travellersô. The Base visited 

Bridgnorth to look at the 
caves, Class 3 went on a  
historic tour of Ironbridge 
and Class 2 went to Rowleys 
House in Shrewsbury to see 
an example of a Tudor 
House. The children took 
along their sketchbooks to 
draw pictures of the house.  
 

Donôt forgeté. 
 
Classes 4, 5 & 6 are holding a Rainforest Caf® next Tuesday 
2nd December from 1.30pm - 2.30pm.  There will be  
Rainforest Refreshments on sale and examples of the  
childrenôs work from their topic óSaving The Worldô will be on 
display.  Invitations were sent out this week to parents and 
carers.  If you havenôt already done so, please can you let 
the School Office know if you will be coming. 

Dates for your diary: 
 

RAF Cosford Trips 
Class 3 - Monday 1st December 
The Base - Tuesday 2nd December 
Class 2 - Thursday 4th December 

 
PE Event at Southall School 

Class 4 - Thursday 4th December 
(Children to bring in PE Kit) 

 
Rainforest Caf® at Haughton 

Classes 4,5 & 6 - 1.30pm-2.30pm  
Tuesday 2nd December 

 
The Borrowers at New Vic Theatre  
Classes 4,5,6 - Monday 8th December 

 
Peter Pan at Theatre Severn  

Classes 2 & 3 -Tuesday 9th December 
 

Beauty & The Beast at Oakengates 
Theatre - The Base 
Friday 12th December 

 
Christmas Production 

1.15pm Tuesday 16th December 
 

Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday 17th December 

 
Santa Safari at West Midlands Safari 

Park 
Badgers & Class 1 

Thursday 18th December 
 

Christmas Disco 
Thursday 18th December 



 

Classes 2 & 3 are 
holding a Cake Sale 
in the morning on 
Friday 5 th  December.  
There will be lots of 
lovely treats on sale, 
so remember to 

bring in some money 
if you would like to 
buy something  
delicious to eat!  

Tickets for our 
Christmas  
Disco on Thursday 
18th  
December are 
available from the School  
Office.  The tickets cost £1.00 
per person and will be sent home 
when we receive your booking 
form and payment.  

3 classes are visiting 
RAF Cosford next 
week as part of 
their topic work on 
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Class 3 are going on 
Monday 1st December, The Base 
are going on Tuesday 2nd  
December and Class 2 are going 
on Thursday 4th December.  All 
children will need a packed lunch 
for their trip.  
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have been sent home this week.  If 
you wish to place an order, please 
complete the order form and  
return it with your payment to the 
School Office by Monday 8 th   
December.  Cheques should be 
made payable to Academy  
Photography.  If you are paying by 
cash, please ensure you enclose the 
correct money as we are unable to 
give change. 
 
Academy Photography will be  
returning in the  
morning on Wednesday 3 rd   
December to take  
photographs of the  
children who were  
absent on their first  
visit to school.  

Please can you 
make sure that 
all children 
come into 
school with a 
warm coat as the 
weather has 
turned quite  
chilly lately!  


